1. We recommend that OSPI convene a working group to update the state K-12 learning standards for educational technology to align with the 2016 ISTE Standards for Students, the definitions of Digital Citizenship and Media Literacy developed by the Advisory Committee, and Washington state learning standards in all subjects for use in the 2017-18 school year.
[bookmark: _GoBack]2. We recommend that WSSDA use input from the Digital Citizenship Advisory Committee to consider possible revisions to the Sample Electronic Resources Model Policy or other related policies to better support Digital Citizenship, Media Literacy, or Internet Safety in schools.
3. We recommend that OSPI work with the K-12 community and other stakeholders to identify and develop Open Educational Resources to support Digital Citizenship, Media Literacy, and Internet Safety in schools ready for use in the 2017-18 school year.

